
 

                                                

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Dear Parents / Carers                11th November 2021 
 

The National Curriculum requires children to take part in outdoor and adventurous activities as 
part of the PE curriculum. We are offering this as part of a residential experience for all of our 
Year 4 pupils. 
This year the Year 4 residential will take place at Robinwood, Wrexham and their aim is to 
provide inspirational learning through adventure.   
 
The children will stay overnight for two nights at Robinwood. During the three days they will take 
part in a variety of outdoors activities. For more information, please visit their website 
https://www.robinwood.co.uk/activity_centers/cross-lanes/ 
 

The date of the Year 4 residential will be Monday 4th April - Wednesday 6th April 2022. 
 

The cost of the residential trip, which covers transport, insurance, accommodation, instructors, 
and food, is £175.00 per child. If your child is in receipt of Pupil Premium* the cost will be 
£87.50. If anyone is experiencing difficulties with payment, please speak to me in confidence.  
We are subsidising the cost of this visit using our PE Premium Fund.  
 

We will be operating an ‘instalment payment’ system to spread the cost via ParentPay.   
 

£35.00 (£17.50 for Pupil Premium) instalments are due: 
Friday 26th November 2021 
Friday 30th December 2021 
Friday 28th January 2022 
Friday 25th February 2022 
Friday 25th March 2022 
 

If you wish to pay in full or make additional payments in between these dates this is fine. 

I must stress that Robinwood are strict about behaviour on their premises, so the offer of a place 
to each child will be dependent upon continued good behaviour in school.  We will be holding a 
meeting in the spring term, date to follow, to discuss the residential. 
 

Yours sincerely, 
 
 
 
 

Mrs E Bailey 
Headteacher  
 
* Pupil premium includes families eligible for free school meals in the last 6 years, armed forces families and children who have 
been ‘looked after children’.  Any other parent experiencing financial hardship should contact the school office. 
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